
 

NOTICE: Update to Physical and Correspondence 
Address 
 

June 30, 2023 

Dear Provider, 

Effective August 1, 2023 the BCBSAZ Health Choice physical and correspondence address will change to:  

8220 N. 23rd Ave, Phoenix, AZ  85021 

 

NOTE: The claim submission address is not changing. All providers are encouraged to submit claims/encounters 

electronically. Electronic billing ensures faster processing and payment of claims, eliminates the cost of sending 

paper claims, allows tracking of each claim/encounter sent, and minimizes clerical data entry errors. As a 

reminder, Arizona providers and contracted providers located in contiguous counties to Arizona will continue to 

submit claims to BCBSAZ Health Choice directly. 

 

For paper claim submission: 

BCBSAZ Health Choice (AHCCCS) 

BCBSAZ Health Choice Payer ID# 62179 

P.O. BOX 52033, PHOENIX, AZ 85072-2033 

 

BCBSAZ Health Choice Pathway (Medicare Advantage D-SNP) 

BCBSAZ Health Choice Pathway Payer ID# 62180 

P.O. BOX 52033, PHOENIX, AZ 85072-2033 

 

 

Sending Correspondence to a specific department? 

Help us stay efficient in distributing your mail to the correct department.  Please indicate which department 

your mail should be directed to:  

 

BCBSAZ Health Choice OR BCBSAZ Health Choice Pathway 

Attention: SPECIFIC DEPARTMENT  

(i.e. Claim Reconsideration/Dispute/Appeal/Grievances, FWA, EPSDT Forms, Dental Prior Authorization forms, 

Medical Claims Review) 

8220 N. 23rd Ave 

Phoenix, AZ  85021 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us online at 

BCBSAZ Health Choice (healthchoiceaz.com) under our “For Providers” tab. 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/

